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Dear Dr Ragna Redelstorff, 

I would like to thank you for your recent approval of our permit application to excavate at the 

Kromdraai National Heritage site within the Cradle of Humankind World Heritage Site.  

We take note of the conditions detailed in the new permit that has been issued (under Permit ID 

3035) to allow Dr Francis Thackeray (Evolutionary Studies Institute, University of the 

Witwatersrand) and myself to work at Kromdraai until the 31th of December 2020. 

After recent discussions about the planning for the Kromdraai Research Project in terms of 

management, development and integration, we think that Dr. Bernhard Zipfel (Evolutionary 

Studies Institute, University of the Witwatersrand) could also be involved as a co-permit holder. 

We would like to work in collaboration with Dr. Bernhard Zipfel at the Kromdraai site as soon as 

2020.  

I am therefore asking whether Permit ID 3035 could be amended in order to add Dr. Bernhard 

Zipfel as a co-permit holder. I hope that this change will not be of too much inconvenience. 

Please do not hesitate to ask in case you would need any further information from me. 

With my sincere appreciation, 

  

José Braga 

Computer-Assited 
Palaeoanthropology team 
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